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This is a newsletter covering what is going on in the Midwest with our VJMC friends. 
Please send us your events, activities, or interesting stories.  We will keep you informed 

about the above topics and want to see our region grow.  Please pass this newsletter to any of your friends and let’s build a 
community.  Any correspondence will be kept private and no information will be given out without your permission. 
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  October 2024 Edition:   A review of our 2024 show season:  
                                                                                                                                           
 
2024 was one of our best years for events. We had only one show which had rain and it was minimal. We had just a 
few drops early on and it was sunny the rest of the day. All the other events were large and well attended. If you are 
located in the greater Midwest consider making the trip to the Kansas City area in 2025. We are doing these shows for 
the VJMC community and are attempting to make events which appeal to the larger Japanese motorcycle community. 
We typically have seven events which are all in different locations in western Kansas and eastern Missouri. We also 
try to promote any show attended by any VJMC members which included vintage Japanese motorcycles. We also 
work hard on encouraging people to join the National VJMC club. Please help us do this now as we get close to 2025. 
Our goal is to see 2025 become a record year for memberships and to do this just let your friends know about who we 
are and what we do. We would also encourage members to attend an occasional Nationall Rally, just plan on it! 

                            Here is a review of a few 2024 events: 
                                        Our Donnell’s Rally in Independence, Missouri: 

                             
                        The 2024 Invitational  and  Bill Brown  Picnic & Side Car Rally:    

                           



                                                        The 2024 Meetin In The Middle Rally: 
 

                                 
                         The Commemorative Air Force Rally and the Liberty Cycle Center event. 
 

              
 

       

 

  The “Join Today” document is sideways so it is easier to read. The QR code takes you to our Kansas City 
website. For those who joined us this year, thanks. 


